
 

 

NOTICE FOR BAYSHORE RESIDENTS  
 
   

UPDATE ON REMAINING  
GARAGE PROJECT ITEMS 

 
Management has been provided the following 

update to the garage project (weather permitting) on 

THURSDAY NOVEMBER 7TH, 2018  

• the concrete for the “New” accessibility ramp 

curb will be poured  

• the top layer to the asphalt to the north and east 

of the building will be applied 

 

Due to time constraints the front laneway will be 

properly completed in the Spring to address an 

active leak of an expansion joint 

 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

November 6, 2018(viaMAXTV) 


